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NYS EMPLID on Employee Paycheck Stubs  

and Direct Deposit Advice Statements 

 

 

In January 2011, as part of the implementation of the Statewide Financial System Project (SFS), 
a new employee identifier field was created in PayServ.  The EMPLID field provides an 
employee identifier that is not equal to the Social Security Number.   

 


